
FLEXIBLE 
     Synonyms:  adapt, accommodate, compliant, modify 

Although he may not adjust well to rapid changes, he enjoys a 
position where he can perform many different duties.  His talent 
for organization allows him to coordinate his various plans and 
actions. 

Staying flexible and open-minded allows her to react quickly in a 
variety of circumstances.   

She makes adjustments in her attitude or behavior depending on the 
circumstances.   

He has an accommodating nature and is willing to change his path if 
someone wants him to do something different. 

She adapts her presentation to the needs of the moment and if what 
she is saying doesn't seem to be working, she can change mid-stream 
and try something that might be more effective. 

She has a likeable personality and is comfortable working with a 
variety of different types of people.   

He tends to 'go with the flow,' rather than trying to force a 
situation in a particular direction. 

She tries to take a careful approach, but her enthusiasm grows the 
more she gets involved.   

He likes things to be organized but not regimented, which means he 
is flexible enough to allow individuals to be themselves, yet work 
within acceptable parameters.   

Flexible and spontaneous, you like to take life one day at a time 
and make the most out of what's happening right now.  

When obstacles arise, he simply finds the path of least resistance, 
and that may be over, around, or straight through the roadblock. 

Whatever the environment, this applicant has a facility for fitting 
himself to existing circumstances.   



She doesn't expect others to adapt to her, but is willing to make 
some sacrifices and modify her behavior on their behalf. 

While it is evident that he will gladly accommodate some 
situations, he has the strength of character to stand firm when it 
is really important. 

It is easy for her to make quick changes as she recognizes the 
need. 

Under pressure, she is resilient, going with the flow and bouncing 
back from stressors without undue strain. 

Eventually her resilience will catch up with her and she will be 
able to make the needed adaptations.   

Like a rubber band, she springs back and retains her elasticity, 
quickly recovering her balance and going on to the next thing 
without losing continuity. 

Efficient and businesslike, you show resilience and an ability to 
adapt to changing circumstances.  Other people might go to pieces 
in certain annoying situations, but not you, as you function at an 
even pace, no matter what horrendous ogre is trying to trip you up. 

Your writing shows a strong degree of adaptability, but only when 
things are going your own way. 

Your tolerant viewpoint is a form of flexibility.  That is, you 
will consider other people's point of view, but not necessarily 
take them on as your own. 

He is nothing if not a survivor.  Inevitably bouncing back from 
disapopintments,  he is able to find a way to soothe even the 
grumpiest of discontents. 


